
The Colorado Landowner Preference Program (LPP) is an initiative by Colorado Parks 
and Wildlife (CPW) designed to encourage private landowners to manage their land for 
wildlife benefit. Here's a breakdown of the program's goals and how it works: 

Goals: 

• Incentivize Wildlife Habitat Management: By giving preference for hunting 
licenses, LPP encourages landowners to create and maintain habitats that 
support healthy wildlife populations. This benefits all hunters, not just those on 
private lands. 

• Discourage Game Harboring: LPP discourages landowners from keeping elk 
and deer on their property during public hunting seasons. This ensures fairer 
hunting opportunities for everyone. 

• Reduce Public Land Pressure: By increasing hunting opportunities on private 
lands, LPP helps alleviate pressure on public lands, making hunting experiences 
more enjoyable for everyone. 

How it Works: 

• Land Registration: Landowners with at least 160 acres of contiguous land that 
meets specific wildlife habitat criteria can register their property with CPW by 
December 1st to be eligible for the following year's program. Registrations are 
valid for up to five years. 

• Preference for Licenses: Registered landowners receive preference in the draw 
for licenses to hunt specific big game species, like elk and deer. This increases 
their chances of getting a license compared to those applying in the general 
draw. 

• Voucher Transfer (Optional): Landowners can choose to transfer their LPP 
voucher to another hunter who is legally eligible for the license. Permission to 
access and hunt the entire registered land for the entire season must be included 
in the transfer, and landowners cannot discriminate among hunters based on 
factors beyond access methods (foot, horseback, etc.) 

Overall, the LPP program aims to strike a balance between providing 
opportunities for hunters and encouraging responsible wildlife management on 
private lands in Colorado. 

For more information on the LPP, you can refer to the Colorado Parks and Wildlife 
website: [Landowner Preference Program (LPP) - Colorado Parks & Wildlife (.gov)] 

 


